BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
Tuesday, March 22, 2022 6:02 PM — Tyringham Town Hall, 116 Main Road

Board members present: James Consolati, & Michael Curtin.
Others present: Molly Curtin-Schaefer, Noah Choquette

Treasurer warrants and previous minutes were approved.

Mail: Sheriff's agreement for emergency communication services was reviewed, Solstice solar
energy brochure.

PUBLIC COMMENT: Noah Choquette received a request from the Appalachian Trail to post a
sign in the trail head by 170 Main Road. This was approved by the Board as long as a sign
permit is submitted.

Fog Seal will be placed on the Main Road from Slater Farm to Beach Road.

AWARD OF BACKHOE BID: James Consolati made a motion to accept Beaverbrookfarm’s
bid of $25,500.00 for the old backhoe. Michael Curtin seconded.

NEW BUSINESS: The Transfer Station bid is up June 30, 2022. This will be put out to bid next
month.

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR’S UPDATES: _Annual Town Meeting is May 10, 2022 and we will
hold a Special Town Meeting prior to that. The STM warrants back page were signed. Budget
requests were sent out to all boards and committees. The Town is getting $93,259.00 in ARPA
money to be spent by 2026. Rubber chips will be placed around the play structure at the park
and the perimeter will be replaced with a plastic material vs. more pressure treated wood.

NEXT MEETING: April 12, 2022--- Board meets at 6:00 at Town Hall, then the Board, Noabh,
Larry Gould will meet with Architect at School House 6:30.

Adjourned 6:42 pm

Matthew Puntin, Clerk

Michael Curtin, Member



